
Kanawha Valley Astronomical Society 
Annual Meeting   
January 21, 2011 
 
Those present: Cat and Dan Pleska, Adam, Eddie, Wyatt 
andWalker Lucas, Diane Wood, Anita Lowman, JD Lowman, 
Debbie Frostic, Bob Frostic, Ed Connors, Michael Riggs, Chuck 
Spann, Linda Jackson, Clarence Bowman, Robert Dean, Bonnie 
Dean, Carol Hilleary, Rick Ireland, John Willson, Janet Willson 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Chuck Spann.  The 
following were nominated for 2011 officers in the Kanawha Valley 
Astronomical Society.   
President : Brent Ogle 
Vice President: Chuck Spann 
Secretary: Melissa Thorner 
Treasurer: Bob Frostic 
All those nominated for office were elected.  The nomination for 
the Board of Directors include:  Clarence Bowman. Mr. Bowman 
was elected to the Board of Directors. 
 
Business Meeting 
-Bob Frostic said the February meeting would be held at the Clay 
Center. 
-President Brent Ogle said all board meetings will be held at 7:00 
before the regular KVAS meeting. 
-Chuck Spann is putting together a report about KVAS 
involvement at Camp Virgil Tate, which will be presented to the 
Kanawha County Commission. 
-Brent Ogle gave the Night Sky Report. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
January meeting report by Janet Willson 


